
ST COLUMBKILLE’S CHURCH 

2 Kirkwood St, Rutherglen, G73 2SL 

Tel:  0141 647 6034 
Website:  www.stcolumbkille.org.uk  

Email: stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk 

Parish Hall: hall.stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk  (07840 640915) 

Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
Sick:- Hugh Bryceland, Colette Gallagher,     
Lorraine Pollock, Lewis Patrick, Mary        
McCullagh, Angela Doherty, Jacqueline      
McGeown, Stephen O’Donnell, Mary Lachlan, 
Delia Gallagher, Frank McManus, James McGill, 
Bob Kerr 
 
Recently deceased:- Thomas Keegan, Agnes 
Morrison, Sadie McCann, Helen Niven, Richard 
Chambers, Bernard Rooney, Jackie Talent,    
Margaret Cullen, Cathal Campbell, Anna    
McKeown, James Peddie, Christopher Manzzoni, 
Charlie McCloskey, David Galbraith, Liz      
Morgan, George McCarthy 
 
Anniversaries:- Kevin Britton, James Boyle, Rob-
ert Brown, Jospeh Finnigan, John Cassidy, Joe 
and Mary Ferry 
 
Month’s Mind:- Toni Quigley 
 
Bereavement Buddies pray for the bereaved  
every day and we are here to listen. If you wish 
to contact us, please get in touch using the 
church contact details. 
 
Birthday Blessings:- Deacon Michael Ross 
 
Ruby Wedding Anniversary:- Paul and Lyn Kelly 
 
Sanctuary Flowers:- Kathleen and John Milligan, 
Paul James O’Donnell 
To sponsor the flowers for the sanctuary for  
August please fill out a form, which can be 
found at the back of the church. Flowers can be 
sponsored in honour of a loved one and the 
names printed in the bulletin for the month of 
August. 

THE TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD (YEAR A) 

5TH/6TH AUGUST 2023 

 
HOLY MASS  

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am) 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am;  

       12 noon, 4pm 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am, Sat 3.30pm 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

 

Baptismal Preparation Course:-  

Wednesday 30th August, 7.00pm 

This is for all parents/guardians who are presenting their 

child for baptism in September. 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat, Sun:- 9am-12noon . 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- Saturday 19th August, 10.30-12.30 

Contact us:- welfare.stcolumbkilles@gmail.com 

 

 

   

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself!  

Weekly collection - £1821 

Thank you for your generosity 

 

Would Nan Johnston please contact the 

Parish office re the St Andrews trip 



CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy will start back up again at 

10.30am Mass on Sunday 20th August. Children in 

P1-P4 are welcome to attend. The Children's Liturgy 

Group would welcome new helpers. The              

commitment is one in every four Sundays at the 

10.30am Mass, during the school session. No         

experience is required. If you are able to help please 

give your name to one of the stewards who will pass 

on your name to the group. 

GROUNDWORKS PROJECT UPDATE 

While the building work is ongoing please follow the           

designated routes to access the Church safely during 

the work. Please DO NOT access the church via the 

grass. Our Sponsor a Paver fundraiser is still         

ongoing, application packs are available from the 

stall.  

 

The flagstones from 

the front of the 

church have now 

been refurbished 

and re-laid at the 

side of the church, 

giving them a new 

lease of life and  

improving the   

aesthetic of this side 

of the church 

grounds.  

 

 

The church can now be accessed from this side door. 

SVDP FOODBANK 

The Food Bank is running low on all items and 

urgently request the following : 

tins of soup, tuna, meatballs, vegetables, meat, 

potatoes and fruit, toilet rolls, small bottles of 

juice and cartons of long life milk. As a treat to 

our families - biscuits and crisps 

Thank you for all your continued generosity and 

support to help our local families. 

WELCOME MINISTRY - STEWARDS REQUIRED 

If you are interested in joining our welcome 

ministry as a steward, please speak to one of the 

clergy or ask at the office. Thank you to all our 

existing stewards for the wonderful job they do. 

CLEANING GROUP 

Our cleaning group meet on a Wednesday after 

10am Mass to clean the church, they do a      

fantastic job keeping our church looking      

beautiful. New helpers are always welcome. The 

cleaning usually lasts about an hour with time 

for refreshments and a chat after the cleaning! 

CASH BINGO 

There will be a cash bingo afternoon in the hall on 

Saturday 12th August at 1pm, doors open at 

12.45pm, with tea/coffee and cakes. Tickets cost £5 

and are now available from the stall. 

CARFIN GROTTO 

The Legion of Mary have organised a bus to Carfin 

Grotto on 13th August for Rosary Procession, Mass,      

Adoration and Benediction. The bus will leave from 

the front of the church at 6.45pm. To book a place 

on the bus please use the sign up sheet at the back of 

the church. For more details contact Theresa on 

07794 858871 or Cath on 07734 484321. 

FOOTBALL MEMORIES 

Meeting in the church hall on Tuesday 8th             

August, 11am-12noon. We use images of old   

football players, matches and football           

memorabilia to talk about football the way it 

used to be. Everyone will be made very welcome. 

CLASSROOMS FOR MALAWI FUNDRAISER 

Classrooms For Malawi are hosting an afternoon 

tea fundraiser to raise funds to complete the 

kitchen at Bright Future Nursery, Namanla    

Village, Malawi. The nursery provides free      

education to prepare the children for primary 

school, it is volunteer caregivers who teach 

them. The children who graduate from nursery 

school enrol at the nearby Namadidi Primary 

School. Learning at Bright Future is free however 

parents of the children contribute a bucket of 

maize which is milled to make flour for         

porridge. Our afternoon tea is on Wednesday 

30th August, 1pm - 4.30 pm in the church hall. 

Bakes by Erin will provide the afternoon tea and 

the entertainment will be provided by Frankie 

Farrell. Prosecco on arrival. Doors Open: 

12.45pm, Tickets: £15 available from the hall 

café or info@classroomsformalawi.org  






